
Quick Notes: The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, August 3, 2020 

 

• The Board held an annually required public hearing for Objections to the Equalization 

of the 2020 Assessment Rolls.  After the hearing, the Madison County Board of 

Supervisors (the Board) voted to; 1) declare the period for objections to be closed 

August 3, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. and; 2) to set Monday, August 20, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. for 

individual equalization hearings on parcels for those who have timely filed objections 

and for the approval of said rolls, to acknowledge those protests presented by the Tax 

Assessor; and to direct the Chancery Clerk to communicate with each protester as to 

the date of the hearing. 

 

• The Board voted to borrow up to $5mm in short-term financing for road maintenance 

projects. 

 

• The Board voted to borrow up to $11mm in long-term financing for economic 

development activities 

 

• The Board voted to replace a bridge on Heindl Road using State-Aid funding. 

 

• The Board voted to replace a bridge on Mt. Pilgrim Road using State-Aid funding. 

 

• The Board voted to accept the Mississippi Department of Transportation’s offer to 

provide more than 60 over-sized signs and poles to be posted on parts of Yandell 

Road to help increase safety. 

 

• The Board approved the Project Pine Site Plan for a warehouse on Highway 22 across 

from Nissan Parkway. 

 

• The Board approved the site plan for an office warehouse at Lexington Drive. 

 

• The Board approved a site plan amendment for Germantown Office Complex at 

Calhoun Station Parkway. 

 

• The Board approved making Chesser Road a public road. 

The Board recessed until the next meeting, which is scheduled for 

August 10, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. 


